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Memo 
 
To:      ​ ​ Dr. Andrew Wise, Superintendent 
From:  ​ ​ Dr. Kimberly Rice Liles, Director of Learning 
Date:   ​ ​ February 12, 2025 
Re:     ​​ ​ BACC Summer Camp 2025 
 
Each year, Center Cass operates a BACC Summer Camp.  This camp is self-funded and 
provides summer enrichment opportunities (as well as child care) for a small population of our 
district students. 
 
It is my recommendation that BACC Summer Camp operate from nine weeks (June 2 - August 
1, 2025) at Prairieview School.  There will be no summer camp on June 19th and July 4th. 
 
Changes to this year’s program include: 

●​ A slight increase in weekly fees to cover the rising cost of field trips, supplies etc. 
●​ Discounted cost to families who register for all five days. 
●​ The program will close, daily, at 5:00 p.m. vs 6:00 p.m.  This decision was based on data 

collected and analyzed over the past two years of camp.   
 
Both of these changes are aligned with our neighboring programs. 
 
A special thanks to Cheryl Novotny and Jennifer Shearer for planning, staffing and managing 
this program!  


